
Craver, Patti

From: Egan, Joseph [jeganl@entergy.com] i..1- (r •>'•
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 11:02 AM
To: Balsam, Briana
Subject: FW: NMFS Consultation Letter-Pilgrim

FYI - This is in progress, nearing completion.

From: Scheffer, Jc
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 11:00 AM

Subject: NMFS Consultation Letter-Pilgrim

I just spoke with Mark Murray-Brown at NMFS. He said that the consultation letter is signed and they
are just working out the nuances of transmitting it to NRC. He said that the letter is unusually long
(11 pages) for an "informal consultation". He said that he would send me a copy after it transmitted
to NRC. He said that he anticipates that he can send me a copy tomorrow morning.

Jay
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